
      I am beyond excited for the opportunity to serve as the new director 
of the preschool and kindergarten here at Georgetown First! I was 
born and raised here when the church was down on Hamilton Street 
and was a senior in high school when we moved to our current 
location. My husband, Chris (Georgetown First member since 
elementary school), and I were married here in 2002, and have been 
faithfully attending ever since. Our three boys all attended our 
preschool and kindergarten when they were younger. Andrew is now 
going to be a freshman at Scott County High School, Jack will be a 6th 
grader at Royal Spring Middle and Conner will be in 3rd grade at Anne 
Mason Elementary. Georgetown First has always been our home! 
      
      I have served on several committees over the years and most 
recently as our volunteer children's ministry coordinator. It has been 
wonderful to see how our children's program has flourished! It's truly 
a joy seeing our children grow, both physically and spiritually. In 2009, 
I began teaching at the preschool and kindergarten in a 3-year-old 
class and the last 8 years have been teaching in a 4-year-old class. I am 
passionate about early childhood development and helping our 
youngest children learn skills to help them be successful as they begin 
their education.  
 
     I look forward to joining this staff and serving these young children. 
Along with our preschool and kindergarten staff, we will work 
diligently to ensure our school retains the exceptional reputation it has 
in our community and that we are fostering and nurturing each child's 
developmental growth. Thank you for this tremendous opportunity! 
 
 

 

 


